
 

 

DATE-12/05/2020 

CIRCULAR NO-DDPS/01/2020-21 

Subject:- Summer vacation  

Dear parent 

We are pleased to share with you that summer vacation  for students will be from 18th May 2020 to 4th 
July 2020. 

Classes will resume from 5th July 2020 

    Opening of school for students will be subject to prevailing conditions and government advisory. 
Please avoid crowded places,stay safe and stay healthy. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Regards  

Principal  

DDPS  

 


